
 

 

 

 
Richmond Area Health Center Canoe Raffle 

RICHMOND – Richmond Area Health Center is raffling a beautiful handmade cedar strip Otter canoe.  The 12-foot canoe 

was built by local craftsperson, Anne Schaad. The raffle proceeds will benefit the community health center and 

Richmond Food Pantry. 

 

Tickets for the raffle are $1 each, 7 for $5, 15 for $10, and 35 for $20, and can be purchased at Richmond Area Health 

Center. Bring in a food donation to the health center and receive one free raffle ticket. 

 

The raffle drawing will take place after the health center’s 4th Annual 5K race on Saturday, July 26, as a part of the 

Richmond Days Festival. Pre-registration for the 5K race is available now at the health center and at 

www.RichmondCHC.org. 

 

Richmond Area Health Center is located at 24 Gardiner Street, Richmond. For more information on the Canoe Raffle or 

5K race, call the health center at (207) 737-4359. 

 

Richmond Area Health Center is one of 11 Federally Qualified Health Centers of HealthReach Community Health Centers 

located throughout Central and Western Maine, dedicated to providing high quality health care to individuals from birth 

through retirement and beyond. We also assist people with applications for programs that help with the cost of health 

care, medications and laboratory services and enrollment in the new Health Insurance Marketplace. HealthReach is a 

private, non-profit organization that has been serving the communities of Maine for 39 years. 
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